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TECHNICAL TIP 
 

Product: Cornelius IDC Pro 255 
 
Subject: SSD Card Change to support software upgrade from 1.x.x to 2.x.x 
 
Date: 01/25/2021 
 
Description of Potential Issue: No potential issue or concern. 

 

Serial Number Range Affected: This change was implemented the 36th week of 2020  
on IDC Pro dispenser with SN:62D2036RP001. 

 

Cause: This is a rolling change to support component updates as well as a software  
upgrade from 1.x.x to 2.x.x to enhance platform security and stability. 

 

Observations: NA 
 

Corrective Action: No corrective actions necessary unless you wish or need to  
update from 1.x.x to 2.x.x which will require a new SSD card.   
 

Additional Info:  Since this is a rolling change, the part number will stay the  
same, PN: 629097779.  Software version 1.11.5 is the latest and last software release  
for 1.x.x software but it will still be available to support IDC Pro dispensers operating  
on the 1.x.x platform.  A new SSD card will be required to update from 1.x.x to 2.x.x 
software and you can use configuration backups from 1.x.x to load on to 2.x.x if  
needed. 

 

Conclusion: IDC Pro SSD card was changed to support component and software  
upgrade from 1.x.x to 2.x.x.  This is a rolling change that was implimeted the 36th week  
of 2020.  It is not necessary to upgrade your SSD unless you wish to or need to.  It is  
highly recommended to always have the latest software version for the platform you  
are running. You can find the latest software releases on our website at  
www.Cornelius.com as well as the instructions to support changing the SSD card and  
updating software as needed. 
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